
 



 

*The Foundation Board of Directors is a public body, and members of the public have a right to attend 
and participate in its meetings. 

2020. She noted that auditors CliftonLarsenAllan presented a clean unmodified option. The Single 
Audit also received a clean unmodified opinion. She stated that the audit committee met on 
September 9 and approved the audited financial statements. 
 

IV. Financial Portfolio Review  
Dan Tichenor reviewed the Foundation’s investment summary performance as of August 31, 
2020. He noted reasons to remain bullish on the market; cited reasons for a likely correction; and 
stated that a V-shape recovery is happening faster than expected. He reported that the 
recommendations approved at the May 2020 meeting were implemented. Since then, they 
performed a comprehensive Asset Allocation Analysis using Morgan Stanley’s 2020 Capital 
Market Assumptions on our investment portfolio which largely reaffirmed our current 
positioning. 
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